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June 2, 2017 

 

 
Deb Koenig 

Crossfire Aggregate Services LLC 

820 Airport Road 

Durango, CO  81303 

 

Re: Crossfire Bonds Gravel Pit, Revision Denial, Permit No. M-2015-001, Technical Revision Denial, 

Revision No. TR-1 
 

Dear Ms. Koenig: 

 

On June 2, 2017 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety consider your request for the Crossfire Bonds 

Gravel Pit, addressing the following: 

 

 -Temporarily modify the Mining Plan to temporarily reduce the disturbed acreage 

 

The Division denied your Technical Revision request.  The Division denied your Technical Revision request. 

Your Technical Revision was denied because the items outlined in the Notice of Receipt adequacy review dated 

May 2, 2017 were not submitted by the required compliance date.  The items outlined in the notice were to be 

submitted no later than June 1, 2017.   

 

The technical revision may be resubmitted with all of the items listed in the notice and its associated fee of 

$216.00.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the Division’s Grand Junction Field Office, 

by phone at (970)-243-6368 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.   

 

If you have any questions, contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Lucas J. West 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

Phone: (970)-243-6368 

  

Cc: Russ Means, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
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